SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH EVENING COLLEGE
(University of Delhi)

30t September, 2021

NOTICE

Dear Colleagues(s),

As you are aware, the admission to UG courses is going to be
started from 15t of October, 2021. In this connection, the college
has constituted various Committees in terms of University of Delhi
guidelines for admission 2021-22. The same are being sent to you
for information and further compliance.

In view of the above, all the members of the teaching staff are

requested to be present in the college on 4t October, 2021 at 1.00
pm positively.

All the colleagues are also requested that COVID
appropriate protocol may please be followed in the campus.

—

A

(Prof. Sugljir Kumar Sinha)
. Offg. Principal
Copy to,

All the members of Teaching Staff
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